
 

HALLOWEEN FUN AT JANET LEE! 
Although Halloween may look different this year, we are still 

able to take part in some Halloween Fun.  Here are some 

things to keep in mind as we celebrate on Friday, Oct. 30; 

• Students can wear costumes to school as per prior years’ practice (e.g., no 

weapons, no costume masks that might impede vision, no inappropriate 

images, etc.)  

• Students can dress in Black and Orange 

• Students do not have to dress up 

• Students choosing to wear a costume should come to the school already 

wearing the costume and keep the costume on for the duration of the day 

• Student costumes must be able to accommodate a face covering as per 

COVID requirements and support independence 

• No costume parades are permitted 

• No in-person assemblies are permitted 

• No sharing/distributing food or drink is permitted 

• Maintain safe practices including physical distancing and hand hygiene 

 


